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Addendum #2 to 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 
STATEWIDE PUBLIC SAFETY WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS SYSTEM  

PROJECT NO. 060B9800036 
 

July 22, 2008 
  
Ladies/Gentlemen: 

This Amendment is being issued to change, add or delete certain information contained in the above named RFP.  
Specific parts of the RFP have been amended and the RFP changes are detailed below.  The changes are marked 
with text underlined if it is new and crossed through if it has been deleted. This marking will help you more easily 
identify what has changed. 
 
1.  On KEY INFORMATION SUMMARY SHEET (page 3), in the Pre-Proposal Conference row, change:        
 
Room 164 
45 Calvert Street     to: 
 
Joint Committee Hearing Room 
90 State Circle  
 
 
2.  Change wording in RFP Section 1.7(page 13), first paragraph,      change: 
 
45 Calvert Street, Room 164    to: 
 
90 State Circle, Joint Committee Hearing Room 
 
  
3.  Change wording in ATTACHMENT  E – PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE RESPONSE FORM (page 
136) in the paragraph headed by Directions to the Pre-proposal Meeting Site:,   from: 
 
stay to the right when the road splits before the Treasury Building; turn right onto Calvert St.; 45 Calvert Street is 
the first building immediately on the right; Room 164 is on the first floor;        to: 
 
continue straight ahead until you reach College Avenue.  Directly ahead of you is Lawyers’ Mall.   The building 
to the right of Lawyers’ Mall is 90 State Circle (Building 16 on pages # 136A & 136B). Enter from the Lawyers’ 
Mall  side.  The Joint Committee Hearing Room is on the first floor; 
 
4. Add pages # 136A and 136B (contained in another attachment) to the RFP. 
 
Date Issued:  July 22, 2008    Ed Bannat 
       Procurement Officer 


